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As 2021 draws to a close we would like to thank you for your continued support through 
another challenging year. Your positive messages of encouragement and gratitude have 
kept us motivated and reminded us how lucky we are to have such appreciative patients. 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and to those of you that we haven’t managed to 

see this year we look forward to welcoming you back to the practice in 2022. 

Denture
Disaster Dodges 

Corks were popping 
at the year’s Dentistry 
Awards when 
Ruabon Road Dental 
Practice’s name was 
announced not once, 
but twice as we were 
presented with Highly 
Commended Awards 
for Best Practice and 
Best in Patient Care categories. As an independent NHS practice, 
being recognised for our achievements alongside large corporates 
and private city boutique surgeries across Wales and South West 
England. is a huge accolade. Our framed awards are proudly 
displayed in Reception for you to admire on your next visit.

Lab 94 will be closed from 23rd December 2021 
to 4th January 2022, so take extra care with your 
denture over the Christmas holidays by following 
these helpful tips…

•	 Avoid eating hard, sticky treats. Choose melt-in-your-
mouth chocolates instead. 

•	 Dentures are often lost down the loo, so always check 
your mouth before you flush.

•	 A loose denture is likely to fall out and break. Book an 
appointment with your dentist to refit loose dentures.

•	 Keep your denture out of reach of dogs. They are 
attracted to scent and think it is a treat.

•	 Never use glue to repair a denture. It will cause further 
damage to the denture and your oral tissues. We 
cannot repair a denture that has been super-glued 
together.

•	 Keep your previous denture handy or have a spare 
made, as a Plan B.

Julie has been scaling, polishing and 
chatting to patients at Ruabon Road 
for 14 years. From the age of 15 she knew she wanted to 
be a Dental Hygienist so she trained firstly as a Dental 
Nurse then at Liverpool Dental Hospital to qualify in her 
dream job. “I find cleaning teeth and removing plaque 
really satisfying. I also enjoy helping patients improve and 
maintain good oral care”. Dentistry must be in the genes 
because Julie’s youngest daughter is a Dental Nurse and 
they can talk teeth together this festive season because 
after the household restrictions of last year Julie will be 
getting together with both of her daughters and the rest of 
her family to celebrate Christmas.  

Our gift vouchers are available to purchase now and can 
be used towards payment of any adult dental treatment 
carried out at the practice (subject to suitability) including 
teeth whitening, teeth straightening, white fillings, 
hygiene visits and facial aesthetics. Contact us for a 
Christmas gift that will last a lifetime. 

Opening Hours
FESTIVE

24th Dec 8.30am-4pm 
25th - 28th Dec CLOSED

29th-30th Dec 8.30am-5pm
31st Dec 8.30am - 4pm
1st - 3rd Jan CLOSED
4th Jan 8.30am - 5pm

If you have a dental emergency over the 
Christmas holidays, call 111 for NHS Wales or 
01244 355240 for private emergency care.

What a result!
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